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Notice of Data Security Incident 

We are writing to inform you of a recent data security incident that may have resulted in unauthorized 
access to your personal information. Foster Swift Collins & Smith PC ("Foster Swift") takes data privacy 
and security seriously. As such, this letter contains details about the incident and resources to help protect 
your personal information going forward. 

What Happened: 

Recently, Foster Swift detected and stopped a network security incident that involved an unauthorized 

party gaining access to our network environment. Upon detecting the incident, Foster Swift promptly 

engaged third-party forensic specialists to assist us with securing the network environment and 

investigating the extent of unauthorized activity. 

An investigation revealed that the following categories of your information may have been exposed: 

name, address, date of birth, driver's license number and Social Security number. Notably, the types of 
information affected were different for each individual, and not every individual had all the above listed 
elements exposed. 

if you do not recall any prior communication with Foster Swift, your information may have been 
transferred to our firm as part of the case files of an attorney previously employed with a different law 
firm. Where any such transfer was inadvertent, be informed that, your Information has been removed 

from the Foster Swift system. 

To be clear, based on Foster Swift's investigation and in consultation with numerous industry experts, 
Foster Swift does not believe that the above referenced information has been made public in any manner 

nor has it been distributed by the unauthorized party. However, out of an abundance of caution, Foster 
Swift is taking the steps below to further protect your information. 

What We Are Doing: 

Data security is among Foster Swift's highest priorities, and we are committed to doing everything we can 

to protect the privacy and security of the personal information in our care. We have implemented 
measures to strengthen the security of our network environment even more going forward. 
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